
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Dear Linda, 

On behalf of The Mid-Atlantic Women’s Motorcycle Rally 
Executive Board, we would like to take this opportunity to say 
thank you from the bottom of our hearts.  

Simply saying thank you doesn’t sound like much, but please 
know that we really appreciate you’re stepping in at the last 
minute and giving such a meaningful presentation. We know the 
rally participants appreciated your session from their favorable 
comments on the survey. 

Thanks again for your generosity and message. 

 


